
 
Our 1st NIBA meeting of 2024 will be held Thursday, January 4, 2024, 7:00 pm at the Jefferson 

School District office in Rigby; 3850 E 300 N, Rigby Idaho.  If coming from the south, take 

Highway 20 exit 320; if coming from the north, take exit 322.  If you reach the Rigby High 

School, you went too far. 

Please note that this is a very important meeting, as we will be electing new officers and making 

changes to our Bylaws and Constitution. We need at least 1/3 of the members to attend to 

constitute a quorum to conduct this business. We encourage all members to attend. 

The agenda for the meeting: 

Welcome and Introduction  

Questions for Q&A  

Business 

Changes to Constitution and Bylaws 

Election of new officers 

Finances 

Financial Report 

2024 Dues 

2024 NIBA Purchases 

New uncapping knife 

Screen filters for extraction 

Another uncapping tank  

Group Purchases for 2024: 

Queens 

Pollen substitute patties 

Fumidil B for nosema treatment 

Oxalic acid pads 

Beekeeping class 

Ward Hicks, February, Idaho Falls and Rexburg 

NIBA website (https://neidahobeekeepers.org/) 

NE Idaho Beekeepers Calendar 

Ideas for next year 



 

 

Q & A 

Other 

Our next meeting will be February 1st. 

 


